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Newsletter 23rd August 2018 
  
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Whanau, Kia Orana,   
 
I would like to personally welcome all of our new students and their families to our school and wish you a 
long and very happy association with us. This week we welcome Storm McGifford – Room 1.  We hope that 
you have made a successful start this week and enjoy the many wonderful opportunities that are on offer 
here at school.   
 
Congratulations to all students from our middle and senior school who competed in Cross Country 
yesterday.  
It was absolutely awesome to see the students involved in their respective races, challenging themselves 
and completing the course.  As always there were some very tight races and close finishes. Please see 
below for the results of the races. 
It was great to see such a large turnout of parents supporting our students and also helping with 
marshalling. Your support and help were appreciated by students and staff.  
 

Cross Country Results 

 
1st   

 1st 2nd 3rd 

8yr Boys Jack McLaren 15 Jack Collier  15 Fletcher Iles  15 

8yr Girls Miya Costello 15 Frankie Merrett  15 Katelyn Crampton 15 

9yr Boys Ffin Owen  6 Lincoln Rodgers  6 Walter Wiki  15 

9yr Girls Kyla Wharenui  6 Chahlee Gage 15 Briellah Nickel 14 

10yr Boys Gursimran Singh 14 Jay Majurey  6 Korban Iles  6 

10yr Girls Hannah Laurence 14 Charlize Davy   14 Lexi Rohrlach  14 

11yr Boys Rohan Landy   11 Evan Glasgow  10 Hunter Growden 11 

11yr Girls Abby Greenwood   11 Rhona McInnes 6 Ella Tyrrell-Baxter 6 

12+yr Boys Hunter Rodgers  11 Ashton Foster 10 Torin Young 11 

12+yr Girls Alyssa Davy   10 Rosie Juby   11 Sharna Majurey   11 

 

 
Science in a van  

If you haven’t already paid the subsidised cost of $3 for this presentation that was held today then please 
make payment to the office as soon as possible. 
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Mac nô Cheese thank you 
Thank you to all the parent helpers who made and served the Mac n’ cheese yesterday.  It was a great 
success and the funds raised will go towards the Middles School Camp and Year 4 trip.  Next week we will 
have a sausage sizzle, details below. 
 

Sausage Sizzle 
Next Wednesday, 29th August, we will be having a sausage sizzle.  The proceeds are going towards 
helping to reduce the Middle School camp and Year 4 trip costs.  Parents/Caregivers of Rooms 15 and 
14 are rostered to run this sausage sizzle/lunch.  Please give your name to the office if you are available to 
help or let the class teacher know. 
Sausages will be able to be purchased from the tuck shop at lunch time for $2 each, no form is required.  
Please bring money to the class on the day. 
Vegetarian/gluten free options will also be available, please advise the class teacher on the day. 

 

 

  

Junior School Cross Country 
This event will be held on Wednesday the 29th of August starting at 1pm.  Students may wear their house 
colours for this event.   
We would love to have loads of parents, whanau and friends to come along and support our junior runners. 
The order of the races are listed below.  We cannot give an accurate starting time for the races. 
Race 1: 7&8 year old girls 
Race 2: 7&8 year old boys 
Race 3: 5 year old girls 
Race 4: 5 year old boys 
Race 5: 6 year old girls 
Race 6: 6 year old boys 
The save day for this event, should the weather be poor, is Monday the 3rd of September. 

 
 

REAL Certificate Awards  
Responsible ï TƸtika  Engaged ï Whakahihiwa  Active ïMƃtƃtoha  Learner ï Ƃkonga 
Georgia Court - for trying so hard to be an engaged learner. 
Ellee Blank - for consistently responsible, engaged and active in all her learning. 
Eli OôNeil - for active engagement in his learning. 
Mia Schacherer- George - for being an active and responsible learner all of the time. 
Daniel Hewlett - for actively supporting others with their learning. 
Lewis Holmes - for being an engaged active learner with his Geometry drawing.  
Zak Hart, Jacob Rush, James Harvey, Eve Gage -Responsible attitude towards researching, writing and 
delivering their speech. 
Harmony Fry, Lavidicus Gage, Arshpreet Kaur, Jake Andrews - for being so engaged in the 
preparation of their speeches.   
Lorenzo Yamamoto - Engaged and Active in his learning. 
Charlize Davy - for consistently demonstrating the REAL values in all she does. 
Frankie Merrett - for being a REAL learner in Room 15. 
Maddison Carr - for being a REAL learner in Room 15. 
Chahlee Gage - for being a REAL learner in Room 15. 

 

PTA 
Thanks to the parents who came to our first PTA meeting. We are excited to get this back up and running 
but to do this we NEED a chairperson. The role of the chairperson will be to lead the PTA and ensure that it 
runs smoothly.  
SO if this sounds like you please come and see the office asap! 
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CARPARK SAFETY 
Thank you to those parents who are parking in the designated spaces and walking around the car park on the paths, 
not across the car park through the cars.  
However, I think there is still some confusion about this and new parents to the school may be unaware of the 
situation. I hope the attached diagram will help clarify things.  
Please do not beckon or encourage your children to go across the car park to meet you on the other side. And if 
walking with your child please set a good example and take them around on the curved concrete path (see black 
arrows) not through the middle. We have had a few near misses in the past and the safety of our students is 
paramount. It is the job of the teachers on duty to enforce these guidelines (they are not being ‘picky’) and your co-
operation is not only appreciated, but is vital for everyone’s safety. 
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please also use the Kea Crossing to get across Lowe Avenue. 

 
 
 

Te Kupu o te Wiki for the week starting RǕhina, 27 Here-turi-kǾkǕ 2018 is; 
 
MǕ te aha i tǛnǕ! ï Better than nothing! 
 
Check out the Kupu Māori page, https://kupu.maori.nz/kupu-o-te-wiki-2017 to link to; and to listen to; each 
weekly phrase as an mp3 recording or download the pdf. 
Tirohia atu te whārangi Kupu Māori, Te Kupu o te Wiki 2017/2018, ki te hono, me ki te whakarongo te 
rerenga kupu ia wiki. Hei whakarongo mp3, hei perēhitanga ranei. 
Ākina te Reo - Give Māori Language a Go! 
 
 
 

Value of the fortnight:  Respect  – Whakaute 
You are showing respect when you… 

¶ Treat everyone the way you would like to be treated 

¶ Treat the property of others with special care 

¶ Speak politely to people 

¶ Follow the rules of your school and family 

¶ Understand other people’s need for time and space. 

 

 
Yummy Sticker Collection 

Pārāwai School collects the Yummy cut-out labels & stickers from apples & bags.  At the end 
of each year we send these off in exchange for free sports gear from the Yummy Stickers 
prize pool for our students from Yummy Stickers prize pool. We are collecting these up now 
to send away in September so if you have any at home please drop them into the office.   
Collection sheets for stickers are available from the office or online at 
www.yummyfruit.co.nz/schoolstickerpromo  
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Quote of the Week 

  
 
Whatôs Oné.. 
Thames School’s X - Country @ Puriri     Tuesday 28th August  
Middle School Speech Competition (Change of date)   Thursday 30th August 
Junior  School X-Country @ 1pm      Wednesday 29th August 
Sausage Sizzle        Wednesday 29th August 
Senior School Speech Competition      Wednesday 29th August 
TVPS X- Country @ Ngatea       Wednesday 5th August 
Junior Poetry Recital @ 9:15am      Thursday 27th September 
 

Term Dates 2018 
Term 3 – Monday 23rd July to Friday 28th September 
Term 4 – Monday 15th October to Friday 14th December  

 
 
Hayden Iles 

 

          

            

Community Notices  

Asthma Waikato offers FREE asthma consults for families of children aged 0-15, living in the 
Waikato, who struggle with asthma. We accept self referrals. 
If your child suffers from asthma and you would like some help getting on top of it, please 
visit www.asthmawaikato.org.nz and fill in the online referral form by clicking the blue button top 
right ñMake a Referralò. We are here to help. 

T:   07 838 0851   /    M: 027 200 1911  /   www.asthmawaikato.org.nz 

 

http://www.asthmawaikato.org.nz/
http://www.asthmawaikato.org.nz/


Teen-Esteem 
Teen-Esteem Workshops is now accepting names for upcoming workshops in 
Term 3! Transition to High School is a one-day workshop tailored to meet the 
specific needs of Year 8 students as they are getting ready to transition into 
High School. At these workshops, we address how social interactions can 
impede learning and personal development at this level. We increase the 
participants’ self-esteem by dealing with issues that directly impact this group: 
Peer-pressure, bullying, and how to deal positively with success and failure. We 
strive to empower adolescents by teaching them the tools and strategies which 
facilitate: goal-setting, problem solving skills, and better communication skills. 
Please email or contact Deb or Rosie for more information: 
Email: teenesteemworkshops@gmail.com 
Deb: 021 258 0078 
Rosie:  027 577 7716   
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